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21/9/23 

 

Dear Parents/Carers – Y3/4 

 

As we had such a successful morning this week with the tree planting and exploring the nature reserve, 

we are planning to spend more time in the nature reserve next Tuesday 26th September. This is 

particularly for the benefit of those children who missed out this week as they did not have 

waterproof coats. 

 

Please make sure your child has a waterproof coat (a school fleece is not acceptable for this) and a 

change of shoes or welly boots. If the weather is wet, we will not take any children who are not 

suitably dressed, but we really do not want anyone to miss out this week as we are going to try and 

follow the ‘Tree Trail’ and see how good our tree finding skills are! 

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

Mrs Willoughby, Mrs Swindells and Mr Jones. 
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